Draft Accounts 2023/24
Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 Notice
Delay in publication of Draft Statement of Accounts
The Council has been unable to commence the statutory period for public inspection of the Council’s accounting records for 2023/24 by the first working day in June as stated by paragraph 15 of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 (as amended) due to delays in receiving the asset valuations needed for material transactions and disclosures, combined with the Council experiencing resource challenges, making it necessary to delay publication of the Council’s 2023/24 Draft Statement of Accounts for public inspection.
Further notifications will be placed on the website once the 2023/24 Draft Statement of Accounts are available for public inspection, this is anticipated to be June 2024.

